
Letter Of Recognition
Imedghassen GMA <imedghassen@gma-dz.com> Wed, Mar 24, 2021 at 3:32 PM
To: Helen Glenn <hGlenn@missiontoseafarershalifax.ca>
Cc: Joseph Loot <jagloot@gmail.com>, Bob Betts <bbetts@protos.ca>, Alfredo Diaz <alfredod@protos.ca>, "Watt, Daniel"
<daniel.watt@mcinnescooper.com>, Pamela.Milgrim@skuld.com, helmgale@helmgale.fr, Ali OURAK <ali.ourak@gma-
dz.com>, Omar BENKHALED <omar.benkhaled@gma-dz.com>, bachir.benramdani@globalgroup-dz.com, Doukari Azk
<azkdoukari@yahoo.fr>

Hello Mrs. Helen,

       The man worthy of listening is the one who uses speech only for thought
and thought only to speak truth and virtue. Far from any philosophy and far from being ungrateful
we are part of a corporation unique in the world and worthy of our elders who taught us the
profession of navigator, Oh how noble it is because of its importance on the world economy.

Having said that, I have just conveyed with this modest message, on my own behalf, on behalf of
my colleague Captain Kamel BENRABAH and on behalf of all my crew members and on behalf of
my Owner, my deep gratitude and sincere recognition for all the efforts that you, your staff and all
the volunteers of your club (THE MISSION TO SEAFARERS at HALIFAX) have made for the well-
being of the crew.

We can simply thank you, my thanks a few times do not reflect all the efforts and goodwill clearly
displayed by your team towards all the sailors of the ship M/V IMEDGHASSEN in particular and
the sailors of the world in general, so I bow to your charity and especially your dedication to
assisting and assisting all the sailors who call at the Port of Halifax in Nova Scotia.

Dear Mrs. Helen Glenn, you are leading a mission of extraordinary nobility of which you and your
team members can be proud and if only the High Authorities of the wonderful country that is
CANADA could appreciate your efforts and consequently grant you a grant equal to the work you
do.

Nevertheless, one thing is certain, I and all of my crew will show you our gratitude.

To conclude my message, I say a big THANK YOU and I tell you that you and Mr. Joseph LOOT,
you wonderful people and God bless you.

Best Regards

Kindly Abdelkader AKROUR

Capt Abdelkader AKROUR

Master of M/V « IMEDGHASSEN »

Registered n° : AL3460

IMO N° 9459125
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